[image: image1.png]WINDSOR HIGH SCHOO!




19 May 2017
Dear Parent:

The Advanced Placement Biology students have recently studied genetics. A classic genetics lab activity is blood typing – the determination of the students ABO and Rh blood groups. Human blood groups demonstrate dominant and recessive, multiple allele, and codominant relationships. Students find the exercise exciting, challenging, and relevant, but not all are comfortable with the finger-stick and/or sight of blood, and so the activity is optional. 

Precautions will be taken to ensure that students are not exposed to other’s blood. Students will work alone behind cardboard barriers. All materials are sterile, single-use, and disposed of in a 10% bleach solution. 

Parent permission is required to participate. Participating students must return this letter, signed, before they may run the lab. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Marybeth Fenton

Science/AVID

Windsor High School

837–7767 x 2149

mfenton@whs.wusd.org

Marc Elin


Principal





Chris Vetrano


Amy Zigler


assistant principals
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